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November 3, 2023

FOR : ALL RELEVANT MARITIME STAKEHOLDERS
(Please see the attached distribution list)
FROM : The General Manager
SUBJECT : PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED ADMINISTRATIVE

ORDER (AO) ENTITLED, “2023 REVISED POLICY ON
HARBOR PILOTS AND PILOTAGE SERVICES”

The Philippine Ports Authority (PPA) will conduct a Public Hearing on the Proposed
PPA Administrative Order entitled “2023 Revised Policy on Harbor Pilots and Pilotage
Services.” The said Public Hearing will be held on November 23, 2023, at 10:00 am
through video conferencing.

We would like to invite you or your representative to attend this activity to discuss the
proposed AO.

For confirmation of your attendance or your representatives, and for other inquiries,
you may contact the Marine Services Division, POSD at (02) 5336-5151, or email
msd.posd@ppa.com.ph, bcflores@ppa.com.ph and mhhdelossantos@ppa.com.ph.

Thank you very much and we look forward to your participation in the said activity.

-

JAY DANIEL R. SANTIAGO

PPA Corporate Bldg.. Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor.
Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018
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CONFIRMATION FORM

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE REVISED POLICY

ACTIVITY GOVERNING THE HARBOR PILOTS AND
PILOTAGE SERVICES
DATE NOVEMBER 23, 2023

TRAINING VENUE

THROUGH ZOOM

DEADLINE OF SUBMISSION OF
CONFIRMATION FORM

NOVEMBER 9, 2023

NAME

POSITION/DESIGNATION

ASSOCIATION/ORGANIZATION

CONTACT NUMBER

EMAIL ADDRESS

SIGNATURE

PPA Corporate Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor,

Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018






